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Hong Kong Bar Association welcomes the recommendation                        
on the reappointment of the Honourable Mr. Justice Roberto Ribeiro PJ 

 
The Hong Kong Bar Association (“HKBA”) welcomes the recommendation 
made by the Judicial Officers Recommendation Commission, on the 
reappointment of the Honourable Mr. Justice Roberto Ribeiro PJ. 
 
Mr. Justice Ribeiro has been serving on the Court of Final Appeal (“CFA”) since 
2000 and is currently the most senior Permanent Judge.  His contribution to the 
common law jurisprudence is universally recognised, and indeed many of his 
judgments are regularly cited in other common law jurisdictions.   
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